Dear Sirs;

| was unable to attend the 10am meeting on Aug 17 at the Walnut Creek Library, but would
like to voice my support of the North Austin neighborhood coalitions. As you know it often
takes time to organize and motivate people to work together, and these neighborhoods
have managed to do just that. We have a lot more work to do but we can't lose all that we
have already worked so hard to establish. It is imperative that we have the opportunity to
be able to continue to work together and to represent the neighborhoods of North Austin.

| support the three districts being proposed by the Northwest Austin Coalition, the North
Austin Coalition of Neighborhoods, and the Northwest Civic Association. | am a resident of
North Park Estates, residing at 11805 Eubank Drive, Austin,TX 78758.

Thank you for you consideration,
Izabella Dabrowski

512-363-5502



